Kenneth A. Harris Jr., State Oil and Gas Supervisor



Department of Conservation

Division of Oil, Gas, and Geothermal Resources

801 K Street • MS 18-05

Sacramento, CA 95814

(916) 445-9686 • FAX (916) 319-9533

November 1, 2016

SENT VIA US MAIL AND EMAIL

Mr. Rodger R. Schwecke Vice President Transmission and Storage Southern California Gas Company 555 W. 5<sup>th</sup> Street, GT21C3 Los Angeles, CA 90013 RSchwecke@semprautilities.com

Dear Mr. Schwecke:

ACKNOWLEDGMENT OF REQUEST TO RESUME INJECTION OPERATIONS AT THE ALISO CANYON GAS STORAGE FACILITY

This letter serves to acknowledge that the Division of Oil, Gas, and Geothermal Resources (Division) received Southern California Gas Company's request dated November 1, 2016, to resume injection operations at the Aliso Canyon gas storage facility. This letter is not an approval to resume injection. The Division, in cooperation with the California Public Utilities Commission, will review your request and let you know whether additional information or actions are needed as part of the determination process.

Sincerely,

Kenneth A. Harris Jr.,

State Oil and Gas Supervisor